
Notice to All KS Cosmetologists and Cosmetology Establishments 

07/28/2022 

Re: Draft Cosmetology Compact Review and Feedback Needed 

Dear Licensees, 

The Council of State Governments (CSG) is partnering with the Department of Defense (DoD) and a 

coalition of state boards of cosmetology to support the mobility of licensed cosmetologists through the 

development of a new interstate compact.  

• Click here to access the compact webpage 

• Click here to access the draft compact language 

• Click here to access the survey to provide your feedback.  

Please note!!!! The survey will close next Friday August 5th! 

Questions? Email: cosmetologycompact@csg.org  

https://compacts.csg.org/compact-updates/cosmetology/
https://compacts.csg.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Cosmetology-Compact-6-7-22.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/cosmetologycompact
mailto:cosmetologycompact@csg.org

